
 

 
20 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
A reminder that tonight we are running our online webinar, How to Support your Young Person 
through their GCSE and BTEC Courses for parents and carers of our 11 students. 
 
Please click here to join the webinar which will run between 18:00-19:00 
 
We look forward to welcoming you virtually later on. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr S Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Y2U2OGIyMTYtMmNlMi00OTY4LWIyYmEtNjRmMTJlMDA3ZmZl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2294ebe0b5-d680-4344-afab-353a3397a8e0%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab1de3c2-45a2-4e5e-88cf-77423e0247e7%22%7d

